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State of New Mexico 
Oil Conservation Division 
1625 N. French Drive 
Hobbs, New Mexico 88240

January 5, 2016

To whom it may concern: v

ConocoPhillips Company respectfully requests that all completion reports and any enhancement data be 
held confidential on the Red Hills West 16 State W2 10H (API# 30-025-41708) for as long as possible. 
ConocoPhillips Company plans to request an extension of the 90 day confidentiality period that is allowed 
by the State of New Mexico from Mr Daniel Sanchez at the NMOCD Santa Fe Office. We appreciate your 
assistance in keeping all information confidential for the allowed 90 days. A copy of the request for extension 
of the 90 day confidentiality period that will be sent to Mr. Daniel Sanchez at the NMOCD Santa Fe, will be 
sent to the Hobbs District Office at a later date.

If you have questions regarding this request, I can be reached at 832-486-6145 or via email at 
Anqie.Wilson@cop.com.

Sincerely,

Angie Wilson 
Regulatory Technician 
ConocoPhillips Company
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